Ad Hoc Bicycle & Pedestrian Committee Meeting Minutes
Forbes Building, 3¢ Floor Conference Rm, Mar. 11, 2014

Committee members present: Chris Hughes, Bruce Tretter, Ed
Beauchemin, Don Burn, Glenn McCleod, Howard Drake, Nancy Siegal

Meeting opened at 7:05pm

Lighted Pedestrian Crosswalk Signs - Glenn thought that the most
dangerous crosswalk in town is on E. Main St. at CVS. Bruce borrowed a
traffic control product catalog from Rich Voutas, DPW Asst Mgr. Bruce
will get a price for a lighted sign, and the committee will continue to
discuss planning feasibility.

Spring Festival: Bruce spoke with Spring Festival Coordinator Betsy
Moquin about participating at Spring Festival. Betsy would like us to
participate on May 3rd at both Spring Festival at Bay State Commons and
a Healthy Kids Day event at YMCA. Our committee will discuss details
after hearing more from Betsy through Bruce.

Bike & Pedestrian Plan: Don asked that we talk about trail easement
progress at our next meeting.

Next Meeting - Apr 11 @ 7pm/Forbes, 374 Floor

Meeting adjourned at 8:45



